
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

News…a lot went on at Curdworth Primary this week! 
Children enjoyed the return of Santa Panto this Monday, 
joining in with the singing and avoiding the water gun – 
nothing says Merry Christmas like a water gun, right?  
STOP the Truck Stop – on behalf of the school, Henry W & 
Oscar wrote a letter to prevent the truck stop from being 
built in our village. Our young children were passionate 
about having their voices heard!  
It was great seeing so many of you at the Christmas Fair – a 
MASSIVE THANK YOU to Claire Winters for organising the 
whole thing and to all the parents who had a stall. It was a 
brilliant afternoon.  
Winter safety – please follow the link for more information 
on water safety after the tragic loss of children this month. 
https://www.rospa.com/leisure-water-safety/water/advice/ice  

If any parent witnessed a driver driving at speed outside of 
school this Monday please get in touch with me via Class 
Dojo. 
Have a magical Christmas break, Mrs Kang x 
 

2023 
3rd Jan INSET DAY 

4th Jan School open to children 
 

8th Feb Reception 2023 Play & Stay 
9.15-10.15 Parents & Children  

13th – 15th Feb Y3/4 Whitemoor 
Lakes Residential  

27th Feb INSET DAY 
 

2nd Mar WOW World Book Day 
 

Happy Birthday! 

Bobbi W & Ada 

 

100% Attendance Stars 

Children who have been in  
school everyday this term got 
their 100% attendance  
certificates and will join me  
for a special breakfast in the  
new year.  
 

 
Rovers had a fab afternoon with 
the animal man this Thursday! I 

will share individual photos over 
the holidays. Today, they received 

the house cup! 
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READING Champions! 

These children have shown  
FANTASTIC Curdworth Champion  
traits during their reading lessons this  
term and therefore have been  
selected as our reading champions.  
They all received a £10 Works voucher 
to spend on a book for themselves.  
Well done    

Scarlett Phoenix B Teddy G Henry W 

Times Table Rock Stars!  

 

 

 

 

Children also received their Rock 
Status certificates! Well done to all the 
children who have been practising 
their times tables at home! ROCK 
ON!!! 
Boys vs Girls competition over the break!  

https://www.rospa.com/leisure-water-safety/water/advice/ice

